
Over 1,100 Stocksfield and Mickley properties now have access to full fibre broadband.
To celebrate this milestone our team are hosting a drop-in session at Stocksfield
Community Centre on 11 Sept from 1:00pm to 7:00pm. All are welcome to come along
and discuss your broadband, or landline needs – with no obligation to sign up!

STOCKSFIELD AND MICKLEY

Those with contacts signed in the recently released areas may spot our installation team
‘proving’ their lead-ins. This means they’re double checking the line-of-sight, or
underground ducts, between the core network and your house to ensure your installation
appointment is as seamless as possible. Following this survey, we’ll reach out to book
your installation appointment.

In the meantime, our build team is continuing to complete the last legs of the network.
There is still a fair amount of work to complete, however, we are committed to
completing the network without compromising on quality. 

Want a fibre connection? It’s not too late. Please contact the Northumberland team
directly on their new landline: 01914067153. Or, sign-up independently online in less than
five minutes:  https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-postcode-checker/

REFER A FRIEND AND EARN
 £100 bill credit, for you and your neighbour*
*Terms and conditions apply. 

https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-postcode-checker/

